Donna Johnson

From: Vivian Cogdell <vhcogdell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 1, 2022 5:32 PM

To: Donna Johnson

Subject: Remove last sheet

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Ms. Donna,

Please remove the last sheet... [ just spoke with the engineer and he stated that the last sheet is not needed. We
already have handicapped-accessible bathrooms for males and females. The new bathrooms will not require
handicap-accessible codes. Thank you




Donna Johnson

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Vivian Cogdell <vhcogdell@gmail.com>
Monday, August 1, 2022 5:09 PM

Donna Johnson

Fwd: Plans

01 T-1.PDF; 02 LS-1.PDF; 03 G-1.PDF; 04 G-2.PDF

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Ms. Johnson,

Thank you for your assistance and for working with Word Afire Ministries to complete this plan. We hired an
engineering company to complete the plan. (see attachments) I hope this plan will address all of the concerns
regarding the renovations. Please let me know if you need additional information.

FAFE* A Daycare will not be housed in this building. Will I need to send separate documentation stating that
the daycare will not be housed in this building?

When you receive this information, please notify me. If I need to submit a hard copy please advise and I will

submit in the morning.

Again, thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,
Vivian Cogdell
(910) 797-2316



